April 19,2016

Vicky Hera

Balboa Park Area Manager - Special Events/Recreation
City of San Diego - Park & Recreation Department
2125 Park Blvd.

San Diego, Ca 92101

619-235-1169

Dear Ms. Hera;

I would like to request the BPC approval to have the Environmental Systems Research Institute,
Inc. “Esri” User Conference Closing Event return to Balboa Park on June 30, 2016. The event
will be from 5:30 PM-10:00 PM. Set up will begin at 9:00 AM and be completed by 11:59 PM.

Can this please be added as an agenda item for the monthly BPC meeting on May 5, 20167
Please let me know if I need to submit anything else to the BPC or to San Diego Park & Rec,
Thank you,

Michele Cole

Head of Events Marketing

Environmental Systems Research Institute, Inc. “Esri”

380 New York Street | Redlands, CA 92373 | USA
T 909 793 2853 x1414 | mcole@esri.com | esri.com

























